From:

**Sent:** 03 February 2022 13:13

To: Miriam Baptist

Subject: RE: 36 Camden Square Ref 2021/5437/P

**[EXTERNAL EMAIL]** Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

## Dear Miriam

You are right. The comments were written before the revised version was uploaded. However, the revisions, whilst improving on the initial proposal, are not in themselves sufficient to cause us to revise our earlier recommendation that the proposal should be rejected.

- 1. Whereas the reduction of the bulk of the extension can be noted as a positive change, it is still disproportionately large and
  - a. occupies the same length and width as before, i.e. runs along the entire length of the main building
  - b. fills the full width of the side alley up to the boundary wall
- 2. The reduction of the height of the side extension makes it slightly less imposing than before, but it continues to obscure the views into the back garden from street level.
- 3. The majority of our earlier concerns remain e.g. insufficient drawings, the window size and pattern.

As stated above, we continue to object to the proposal.

Best wishes

David

David Blagbrough Chair Camden Square CAAC



## Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 8147



The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

Sent: 28 January 2022 19:28

To: Miriam Baptist < Miriam.Baptist@camden.gov.uk > Cc: Planning Planning < Planning@camden.gov.uk > Subject: 36 Camden Square Ref 2021/5437/P

**[EXTERNAL EMAIL]** Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Miriam

I hope that you are keeping safe and well.

I am attaching our comments on 36 Camden Square. You will note that we object to this proposal

Warmest regards

David

David Blagbrough Chair Camden Square CAAC

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice <a href="here">here</a> which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.